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From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2006 8:02 PM
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----- Original Message -----  
From: "Carino, Donna M (US SSA)" <Donna.Carino@baesystems.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2006 8:44 AM 
 
Hi John, 
BAE Systems enjoyed themselves so much at our Mardi Gras Murder Mystery 
dinner on March 24th.  It was a phenomenal success and we would like to 
schedule again.   
 
Thanks alot, 
Donna 
 
 


